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Committee Meeting Minutes 
Date 

 14-Apr-2018 

Location 
 Weston Raiders Club 

 

Attendances 
 Mike Behnke 
 Gen Webster 
 Paul Dunn 
 Terrie Hornby 
 Blake McCormack 
 Phil Arthur 

 

Apologies 
 Kim Day 
 Russel Winks 

 

Agenda 
 Membership Report 
 Finance Report 
 Correspondence 
 Website Report 
 Upcoming Events 

o ACT Rally Series 
o Rally Sprint 
o Khana Series 

 Previous Events 
 Other Business 

 
 

Membership Report 
 General agreement with the status of the electronic pdf format. 
 Need to have the option for a hard copy card 
 New members 

o Previous khana entrants and Big Boys toys participants joined up in lieu of coming 
khana event. 

 

Correspondence Report 
 Mike Behnke to send template invoices to Terrie Hornby 
 Remove Julie Roediger needs to be removed from Bank account 
 Set Terrie as new administration role on the account 

 

Website report 
 Nothing to report 
 Gen Webster requested to advertise eftpos available at the bbq for the khana 



LCCC – General Meeting Minutes – 14 April 2018  Page 2 of 2 
 

 
Social Media report 

 936 likes 
 931 people following 
 

Upcoming Events 
 Khana series 

o Round 2 this weekend 
o Regs are due out shortly 
o Full access to the top area of the dog track 

 
 Monaro Stages 

Gen Webster to email Dave Ballards’s comments to committee 
 

 ACT Series 
o No updates 

 
 

Previous Events 
 Wedding bells 

o Good feedback – session Thursday afterwards 
o 42% margin on the event 
o Good feedback from Riverina club 
o Grossed just under 8.5K 
o Cost 4.8K 
o Potential for future work with Riverina for potential united Rally Spring series. 
o Potential for day/ night event 
o Complaint that there were no break times for officials; 
o Complaint that there was no porter loo in spectators. 
o Complaint BBQ was away from service pack and spectators. 

 
Other Business 

 First Aid Course 
o Proposed prior to the Nat Cap, to prepare for multiple close rallies. 
o Weekend of 19 to 20 May suggested. 
o Mike Behnke to make contact with course provider 
o Phil Arthur to assist designing the course 

 


